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4 Beds | 4 Baths | 3300 Sqft 
749,225 

Discover unparalleled luxury and elegance in this exquisite home located on a 
spacious corner lot in the prestigious Preserve at Astor Farms. Surrounded by 
mature landscaping and highlighted by flagstone pavers and plantation 
shutters, this property ensures privacy and offers an exceptional living 
experience from the moment you arrive. Step inside to find an expansive 
kitchen seamlessly flowing into the family room, complete with custom built-
ins by Furniture Design Gallery and a cozy eat-in space overlooking a stunning 
screened-in pool. The home's custom-designed office, also sporting Furniture 
Design Gallery built-ins, provides the perfect workspace. Between the kitchen 
and formal living/dining rooms, a bar with custom cabinetry and a wine 
refrigerator creates an ideal setting for entertaining guests. The oversized 
master retreat features elegant raised geometric design wall molding and an 
enormous master bath with an oversized walk-in shower, a Roman tub, dual 
vanities, and a separate water closet. The master bath also boasts a spacious 
closet designed by California Closet, perfect for organizing even the largest 
wardrobes. The second floor welcomes you with a versatile loft area, one 
bedroom with its own bathroom, and a convenient Jack and Jill bathroom setup 
between bedrooms three and four. The outdoor oasis features a sun deck ideal 
for relaxing on a hot day and a sports pool designed for perfect volleyball 
matches, with shallow ends and a deep middle, complemented by a volleyball 
attachment. Unwind in the spa or float leisurely around the pool to the sound of 
a soothing waterfall. Home highlights include: - A pool and spa connected to 
propane with quartz patio, waterfall, and a sun deck - Recently replaced 2 AC 
units - Wooded view behind the home for added privacy - New roof (2024) and 
water heater (2023) - water filter and water softener systems - included 
Murphy bed - High-quality surround sound system. This remarkable home 
exemplifies the perfect combination of thoughtful details and high-quality 
craftsmanship, ensuring a sophisticated yet comfortable lifestyle. Don’t miss 
your chance to make this dream home your own!


